
            STRATFORD UPON AVON AIRGUN LEAGUE              

Draft Minutes of the Delegates Meeting held on Tuesday 7th March 2023 at Binton 
Sports & Social Club at 8pm

1. Apologies - J Langford, Andy Smith, Steve Ray, Will Cemis, Adam Clarke.

2. Minutes of February meeting & Matters arising: February meeting minutes were approved 
and no matters arising.

3. Treasurer’s Report: S Ray sent by email: Bank statement as of 17th February is £3,565.03
Since then Steve Hodges has paid in Blind Pairs entry fees £44, P. Mole £15 and Roderick 
Baker entry fees £14. This makes a cash book balance of £3,638.03. Report ends.

Treasurers report agrees with the new tracking sheet that Steve H is operating and the current 
account balance is £3,638 following recent receipt of the remaining individual and competition 
fees.

4. Match updates 

a) The 4 a side semi finals and final will be held at Snitterfield (venue booked after the meeting) 
on 30th March.
 
b) Paul Clingan agreed to invite the Evesham league to the SAGL Summer Open Paper Target 
League which will run between June and August. There needs to be at least 10 entrants in total 
and the entrance fee is £5 as usual for 10 rounds (2 paper targets per round).

5. Paper Challenge entries: Entries for the paper target challenge competition on 16th March 
were recorded and there will be at least 15 entrants so there an sufficient numbers to go ahead 
with the competition. It will be held at Wilmcote (venue booked after the meeting) for an 8pm start 
with an agreed extended exit time of 10.30-11pm. Shooters will use 4 target traps across the 
rigging.

6. Safety & Safeguarding: no concerns raised

7. LDC: Richard Groom advised that the county committee meeting of the Warwickshire Small 
Bore Rifle & Pistol Association confirmed that they would match funding of any club wishing to 
purchase shooting equipment up to the value of £500. The meeting was asked to consider if 
SAGL can take advantage of this offer.

8. AOB
Paul Clingan advised that it had become apparent that non league members had been shooting 
at the bell targets at Wilmcote with high power .22 rifles causing damage to both targets. This 
situation is being closely monitored at Wilmcote.

Meeting ended. Minutes taken by Nick Williams. Jo Langford, Secretary
Next meeting: Tuesday 4th April, 8pm at Binton SC


